
 
 

www.NEPC.com  |  617.374.1300 

Michael P. Manning, CFA, CAIA 

Managing Partner 

 

 
December XX, 2024 

   

Dr. Thomas W. Taylor 

Superintendent of Schools 

Montgomery County Public Schools 

15 West Gude Drive, Suite 400 

Rockville, MD 20850 

 

RE: Amendment #6 

 

Dear Dr. Taylor: 

 

This letter will serve as Amendment #6 to the letter of agreement (“Agreement”) between NEPC, 

LLC (“NEPC”) and Montgomery County Public Schools (the “Client”) dated December 14, 2016. 

 

Effective December 6, 2024, the term of the Agreement will continue through December 31, 2025, 

unless terminated by either party in accordance with Section 12(f) or Section 17. 

 

1. Capitalized terms not otherwise defined herein shall have the meanings ascribed to 

them in the Agreement. In the event of a conflict between this Amendment and the 

Agreement, the terms of this Amendment shall control. All other terms and 

conditions of the Agreement not specified herein shall remain unchanged and in full 

force and effect. 

 

2. All other terms and conditions of the Agreement not specified herein shall remain 

unchanged and in full force and effect. 
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NEPC, LLC 
 

 

By:  _______________________________ 

        Michael P. Manning, CFA, CAIA  

        Managing Partner 

 

 

Date: ___________________ 

 

 

Acknowledged and agreed: 

 

 

Montgomery County Public Schools  
 

 

By:  _______________________________ 

        Thomas W. Taylor, Ed.D., M.B.A.  

 Superintendent of Schools  

 

 

Date: ___________________ 

 

 


